
                     

 
 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE NOTICE 
 

The City of North Augusta’s Street Tree Pruning Schedule 

Arbor Equity Inc. will be performing street tree and park 

tree pruning starting January 5th thru the 20th, in the 

following areas: Hammond’s Ferry Subdivision on Crystal 

Lake Dr. & Fallmouth St., Calhoun Park, Wade Hampton 

Park, Creighton Park, and Bunting Park. 

Please be extra careful while driving in these areas for 

the tree pruning to take place safely. 

 

If you have any questions please contact Superintendent of Property Maintenance 
Roy Kibler at (803) 441-4244 or rkibler@northaugustsc.gov. 

 

 
 
 



 


